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EKME/MGCE :  
 

Notice to Fish Harvesters	
 

 
EXTENSION TO PEI COMMERCIAL EEL FISHERY 

   
 

 
Charlottetown, PE – October 19, 2022  - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) wishes to advise 
the PEI commercial eel licence holders that the season will be extended until October 29 at 6:00 
PM.  
All other management measures will remain the same for the 2022 season.  

 
 
 
 
 
FOR INFORMATION: 
Kim Hill 
Resource Management Officer 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
Charlottetown, PE 
902-566-7933 

Ben Moore 
A/ Chief Resource Management 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
Charlottetown, PE 
902-370-7094 

  Kim.lowe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca                                    Benjamin.moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  


